
From: Tami McElroy <tamimac62@live.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 1:33 PM 
To: Robert Tarlov <BOFChair@colchesterct.gov> 
Subject: Budget 

  

 

I am writing this to voice my opposition to the budget as it stands.  What the town “needs” may not be 
what it can well afford.  It’s time to tighten the belt not ask for more.  To just allow this to go forward “as 

is” does not sound like a democratic fiscally responsible checks and balances type of government I would 

expect from our elected officials. 

 
Thank you 

Tami McElroy 

 
Sent from my iPhone 

 

 

 

 
4/21/2021 In response to the presentation of the Colchester Police Commission to the CBA on 4/6/2021 
The Board of Directors of the Colchester Business Association would like to express their support for 
Colchester’s Police Commission’s request to add two additional officers.  
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Charles Maynard CBA President. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


